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Mr David Jackson  
Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council  
Cloonavin 
66 Portstewart Road  
Coleraine 
BT52 1EY 
 

25 February 2021 

Dear David 

Local Government Auditor 

You may be aware that I am leaving the Northern Ireland Audit Office on 26 February 2021 
and therefore also the role of Local Government Auditor.  I have thoroughly enjoyed my time 
working with you in local government and thank you for your engagement and support during 
my tenure. 

The Comptroller and Auditor General is currently recruiting a Chief Operating Officer and will 
consider the role of Local Government Auditor when that person is in post.  The Department 
for Communities has agreed to an interim arrangement and the NIAO will be in touch to 
advise shortly.  

I wish you well in your endeavours. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Pamela McCreedy 
Chief Operating Officer & 
Local Government Auditor 

 

 

 

N I A O 
 

 Pamela McCreedy 
Local Government Auditor 
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